Grapevine

Dear Connecticut Believer:

God bless you abundantly in the power and love of our lord and
savior, Jesus Christ.

The month of April is a spiritually envigorating and exciting
time for all of us in the state of Connecticut. The new

Power for Abundant Living class requirements go into effect this
month as we move ahead into our great nationwide Resurrection
Power for Abundant Living classes starting April 12th.

As the excitement mounts for our nationwide classes, all of us
are preparing our hearts and minds for receiving communion in
our Twig fellowships. As we remember what the Lord Jesus Christ
accomplished for us by his broken body and shed blood, we will
receive the benefits to our lives which he so lowingly paid for
with his life.

On Sunday, April 11, Rev. Vince Finnegan, our Worldwide Outreach
coordinator, will be the guest speaker at our Limb meeting.

Rev. Finnegan will also be present at the Northeast Region
Military Advance hosted by the Limb of Connecticut during the
Easter weekend.

In addition to all these wonderful times of receiving the love
and power of God's Word I know many of us have been involved with
our new Intermediate classes on Power for Abundant Living. I am
sure that the boldness and accuracy of our worship manifestations
have increased many fold as a result of our involvement.

Many of us also are involved in special commitments to God in
getting out to our communities and giving the power, love and
Word of God. -What an exciting time of giving and receiving we
are involved in. I thank God from the depth of my heart for you
and your faithfulness to His Word and this ministry.

I trust that you are reading Jesus Christ Our Passover in light

of the ‘suggested reading schedule. At a time when tradition rules
the minds and hearts of most men, our study of Jesus Christ Our
Passcover will give us the clarity and truth of what really
h%ppened and what was accomplished for us by Jesus Christ during
his last week on earth and the time following until Pentecost.

I would like to quote Dr. Wierwille from Page ix from the Preface
to Jesus Christ Our Passover to express my heart on this exciting
study.
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"The two-month period from before Passover to the day of
Pentecost is the apex and fulcrum of all human experience
and spiritual history to date."”

We really have something to study. We really have something to
share with the world. What a privilege, what joy to be involved
in receiving and giving such spiritual treasures. These are very
exciting times and we are all involved.

I'm looking forward to seeing you and your family at our Easter
Limb meeting.

In His love,

otz

Steve Strzepek
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4000 FOR THE 40th!
Will you be one of‘ them?




